
The Board of Directors of Uganda Clays Limited (the Company) wishes to inform shareholders and 

2025, the Company has made a loss.  

During this period, both of the company’s plants in Kajjansi and Kamonkoli experienced operational 
disruptions, leading to decreased production levels and lower revenues. As a result, the company 
has incurred a loss.  The operational disruptions have, however, been resolved and there is improved 
production performance, which is expected to result in stronger performance in the second half of 
the year.

Accordingly, the shareholders and the general public are advised to exercise caution when dealing 
in the Company’s securities. 

Shareholders are urged to contact the Company’s Share Registrar, SCD Registrars, to update their 
contact details for ease of communication and receipt of dividends.  The contacts of the Share 

 http://www.ugandaclays.co.ug/

obligations for disclosure.
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